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CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  1040 

December 3, 2019  
 
TO:  Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government  
 
SUBJECT: Relocation of the Charleston Regional Printing Procurement Office 
 
 
GPO is pleased to announce that effective Friday, December 6, 2019, the GPO Charleston Office is being relocated 
to new office space in North Charleston, SC.  
 
Although the Charleston Regional Printing Procurement Office is relocating, there will be no change in personnel.   
 
All future correspondence should be sent to: 
U.S. Government Publishing Office  
Charleston Regional Office  
2154 North Center Street, Suite D-401  
North Charleston, SC 29406 
 
The phone number, fax number and office email address will stay the same as follows:  
Phone: 843.743.2036; Fax: 843.743.2068; Email address: infocharleston@gpo.gov 
 
If you have any questions about this Circular Letter, please contact Richard Gilbert, Manager, Charleston Regional 
Printing Procurement Office via email at rgilbert@gpo.gov.  
 
We look forward to your continued business. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
SANDRA MacAFEE 
Managing Director, Customer Services 
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